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CDC	members	recognize	the	great	effort	made	by	all	previous	ICM’s	local	
organisers	to	manage	the	big	number	of	travel	grants.	Nevertheless	we	have	
identified	some	problems	reported	by	previous	awardees	that	we	list	in	the	hope	
that	this	information	could	be	useful	to	LOC	managing	of	Chebyshev Grants. 
 

1. The positive decision was communicated too late for the awardees obtaining 
their visa.  

2. It	was	compulsory	for	awardees	to	complete	the	inscription	process	and	
pay	the	fees,	but	afterwards	they	were	not	able	to	obtain	the	
complementary	funds	needed	from	their	side	and	it	was	impossible	for	
them	neither	to	attend	nor	to	get	fees	reimbursement.	

3. The	process	designed	for	the	awardees	to	cash	their	grants	upon	
registration	collapsed	and	they	queued	for	hours.		
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